
 
 
Procedures for Approval for All Out of School Suspensions 
 
To date, four current PIE students have served out-of-school suspension this year (2 White, 2 Other). No 
students have had OSS since November 2019, as alternatives have been implemented (restorative 
practices, interventions (ex. social skills groups or mental health referrals), parent shadowing, detention 
during lunch, recess, specials, or after school, etc.), still following the Code of Conduct. Should the need 
arise, the Principal will call to request approval from Mr. Bass if an out-of-school suspension is deemed 
appropriate. 


